
THE FIRST DAY OF
SCHOOL IS THURSDAY,

AUGUST 1ST

THERE ARE A COUPLE OF IMPORTANT CHANGES 
FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR:

 
HALF-DAYS WILL NOW BE EVERY WEDNESDAY, NOT TUESDAYS. SCHOOL

HOURS ON WEDNESDAYS WILL BE 8:30 A.M.-11:30 A.M.
ALL LIBERTY STUDENTS CAN NOW HAVE FREE LUNCH. ALL STUDENTS QUALIFY.

WE HOPE EVERYONE HAD A GREAT SUMMER AND WE’RE ALL
LOOKING FORWARD TO THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR! 

WE’LL SEE YOU ON AUGUST 1ST!

ALL STUDENTS
MUST BE PRESENT
ON THE FIRST DAY 
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